
Hello, 
 

I'm writing to express my opposition to bill in the Oregon House, HB3063. 
 
As a single mom of children who have high risk factors when it coms to vaccines including family 
history of seizures and autoimmune disease (to name just a couple), this would impact my family 
very negatively.  
 
I've done extensive research and made some tough decisions regarding this matter and feel that 
medical coercion is inappropriate. I have a medical background so I fully understand the actual facts 
and science. 
 
Please take this into consideration when making your decision on this bill that would impact those 
families who are high risk for vaccine complications (I recognize that not everyone falls into this 
category but for those who do this presents a highly troubling scenario) where even 1 could leave 
them disabled for life. 
 
Thank you. 
 


